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June

27 National
HIV Testing DayThursday

The AAPI HIV Awareness Day + AIDS Walk
by Gilbert Wu

May 19th is the Asian American & Pacific Islander HIV and AIDS 
Awareness Day. We spend this time to commemorate those we’ve lost to 
HIV and to support those who are fighting the disease. Additionally, we will 
be supporting the day by hosting a youth workshop to discuss the stigma 
about HIV/AIDS in the AAPI community and joining the AIDS Walk on 
May 19th in Central Park!

The Manhattan Community 
Center will open late to host our 
semiannual evening testing on 
National HIV Testing day!

We encourage everyone to get 
tested at least once a year! This is 
a great opportunity for those who 
can’t make our regular monthly 
testing days during work hours.

For this special event, we are 
giving away Starbucks gift cards 
to the first 15 people who come 
get tested. We are located at 165 
Eldridge St, New York NY 10002 
and our testing hours are from 
5:30 to 8:30.

May

6 Free STD Testing
10am ~ 1pmMonday

May is AAPI HIV Awareness 
Month. Take part by getting 
tested! Stop by at our Manhattan 
Community Center, there will be 
Starbucks gift cards for the first 5 
participants.

We host free testings on every first 
Monday of the Month.

June

3 Free STD Testing
10am ~ 1pmMonday

Take pride in knowing your status! 
Get tested in Pride Month at our 
Manhattan Community Center. 
The first 5 proud participants will 
get a Starbucks gift card.

We host free testings on every first 
Monday of the Month.



https://www.cpc-nyc.org/programs/community-economic-empowerment/community-health-services

Testing & PREP location: 165 Eldridge St, New York, NY 10002.
Please call (646)-613-8420 for more information.
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5:30 PM - 8:30 PM

Sugary Drinks Awareness 
Campaign Launches May 1
by Frances Huang

Community Health Services (CHS) and our Youth Leadership 
Committee are set to launch our social media campaign about 
sugary drinks on May 1! The Youth Leadership Committee has 
been meeting weekly to create engaging posts, and will also 
host workshops in the community about sugary drink impacts. 
Tentatively, posts include interactive images that depict 
sugary drinks’ harmful health effects, an ASMR (Autonomous 
Sensory Meridian Response) video highlighting plastic waste 
associated with bubble tea, and much more! Please follow 
along with us as we embark on this journey to learn about 
sugary drinks, its marketing, and its impact on our health 
and the environment! We will have fun giveaway events for 
followers, as well as a press conference that will feature a live 
giveaway event!
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